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From: John Piescow 
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 8:28 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: FPL Rate Increase Case 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 6:48 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL Rate Increase Case 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Lincoln Cox <lmcoxl@rocketmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, August 10, 2025 11:26 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Rate Increase Case 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

I would like to register my opposition to the current FPL rate increase request case. FPL has had ongoing rate 
increases that have effected consumer electric cost rates since taking over Gulf Power Co. It is my belief FPL 
should use cash on hand or obtain bank financing for their infrastucture projects as is done by any other 
business. I view these projects as a cost of doing business. Judging by current news reports the expected cost 
increase for electricity from the current rate increase case represents a nearly 10% annual increase to me 
personally as well as most all other NW FL consumers. 

Thank you, 
Lincoln Cox 
45 Lakeshore Dr 
Shalimar FL 32579 

Sent from my T-Mobile 5G Device 
Get Outlook for Android 
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